Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
Southcoast Region

PO Box 112500

3132 Channel Drive

Juneau, Alaska 99811-2500

Attention: Greg Lockwood, Preliminary Design and Environmental PD&E Chief
greg.lockwood@alaska.gov

January 23, 2020

Mr. Lockwood;

The Borough Assembly is asking your department to plan to conduct a public meeting in
Petersburg to update the community and the Assembly on the status of the Petersburg/Kake road.
This is a project of major interest to the community, and there are many questions the Assembly
and members of the public would like to ask ADOT and your office regarding the project.

If your schedule allows, the regular Assembly meeting at noon on February 3 would work for the
Assembly, and the Community. As a component of this meeting, the Assembly will also invite
the communities of Kake and Kupreanof to participate in person, or via teleconference.

Please let us know as soon as you can regarding your participation.

Mark Jensen
Mayor
Petersburg Borough

Cc:  Senator Bert Stedman
Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins
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